
      
June 3, 2014   

To:  City Council   

From:  Deputy Mayor Norm Kelly  

Subject: Appointment of a Toronto Auditor General   

I am pleased to transmit the report from the Selection Panel recommending appointment of 
an Auditor General as identified in the confidential Attachment.   

Toronto’s Auditor General, Jeffrey Griffiths, was appointed by City Council at its meeting 
on April 12 and 13, 2011 for an additional non-renewable three-year term.  The Auditor 
General's term ends on December 16, 2014.    

At its meeting on November 18, 2013, City Council delegated the appointment and 
chairing (or designating the chair) of the Selection Panel to the Deputy Mayor.  I appointed 
a Selection Panel that included Councillor Lindsay Luby (chair), Councillor Doucette, 
Councillor McMahon and Councillor Robinson as well as Jim McCarter, the former 
Auditor General of Ontario.  The Auditor General Selection Panel undertook a 
comprehensive recruitment process to recommend a preferred candidate to City Council. 
The Selection Panel was assisted by an independent external search firm.  

I want to thank the Panel for their participation in the recruitment process and for their 
efforts to ensure a successful outcome for this very important position.   

Yours truly,     

Deputy Mayor Norm Kelly  
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